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RE: Water Service to Church of the Woods (APN 336-101-06)
Gentlemen:

This letter will serve as a one year extension of this Agency’s previously issued water
availability letter, from the date of its expiration on May 5, 2018 through May 5, 2019, for
service to Assessor’s Parcel Number 336-101-06, where you propose to construct a church and
associated facilities, conditional upon deposit of sums sufficient to cover Agency fees and
charges, and upon compliance with the Agency’s rules, regulations, ordinances, resolutions,
policies and procedures. This extension is provided in recognition of your significant
expenditure of funds in reliance on the Agency’s previous representation that service can be
provided.

Prior to preparation of plans for development or construction, it will be necessary for you
to confer with the local fire protection agency to ascertain any conditions or requirements in the
development of your property to protect against fire hazards. In addition, the Agency will need
to see your development plans before determining the facilities that may need to be installed in
order to provide service, including the size and location of the meter(s).

This parcel has been exempt from Agency standby charges since 1993 because it was not
within the service area of another retail purveyor having a connection from the Agency.
Therefore, all past due water standby charges must be paid prior to water connection. At this
time, the outstanding standby charges are $5,590.00.

This water availability letter will expire automatically unless metering facilities have
been installed by the Agency to serve the property before that date. However, the Agency, in its
discretion, may extend the period of time for installation of metering facilities, upon your written
request.



Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns.

Yours very truly,

Roxanme M. Holmes, General Manager
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